
Notes from the Office—Week of April 6, 2023 

Phoenix Lunch Program
The Phoenix School lunch program is looking for additional lunch supervisors to support this valuable program.   Please 
contact the school at 204-889-5053 for more information about this paid position.   Thank you to all of our current 
lunch supervisors for their hard work in supporting Phoenix students.

Divisional Strategic Plan Consultation 
Save the date!  We would love to have as many members of our Phoenix Community join in on our Westwood Family 
of Schools divisional strategic plan consultation evening on April 12, 2023 at Lincoln Middle School from 6:00 PM-7:15 
PM 

Lincoln Middle School Grade 6 Information Evening: 

An incoming grade 6 student and family open house information evening will occur on the evening of Tuesday, April 11th 
from 6:00 to 7:00 pm.  We will be sharing information about the school, answering questions that students and families 
may have, and providing some self-guided tours of Lincoln Middle School. This event is meant to be attended by current 
grade 5 students who reside in our catchment area and have already received a grade 6 Lincoln Middle School 
registration form for the fall. Please contact Lincoln Middle School principal, Mr. Kyle Lizotte, by phone 204-837-8397 
or email at kyle.lizotte@sjasd.ca should you have any early questions or require some considerations to support your 
attendance that evening.  

Phoenix Parent Council Meeting 

The next Phoenix School Parent Council Meeting will be held on May 8, 2023 via Teams at 3:30 PM.  Interested parents 
are asked to register for this meeting by emailing phoenix@sjasd.ca by May 5, 2023 Noon. 

Safety First 

A reminder to all families that the Phoenix School staff parking lot is for division vehicles only. 
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Great Schools for Growing and Learning 

On April 13 and 14, 2023, Phoenix families are invited to a Celebration of Learning 
at Phoenix School for term 2.  

The celebration will take place from 4:00-7:00 PM on Thursday, April 13, 2023 and 
from 8:30-11:30 AM Friday, April 14, 2023 

All families are welcome to visit the school within these blocks of time with no 
appointments required. 

During the evening or morning, your child will be demonstrating some of their 
learning through a portfolio of work and activities completed this term.   

This will be a shared celebration with many families in attendance. 

Families are asked to please watch for Term 2 report cards, a snapshot of 
learning, scheduled to be emailed home on April 5, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

Phoenix Staff 
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